
From: Chad Walldorf <chad@eightysixllc.com>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 5/6/2013 12:28:44 PM
Subject: FW: Update

Doesn’t sound like any revisions are forthcoming. 
 
You can breathe a sigh of relief.
 
From: Rainwater, Frank [mailto:Frank.Rainwater@ors.sc.gov] 

Sent: Monday, May 06, 2013 12:24 PM

To: Chad Walldorf; Don Herriott; Howell Clyborne; bill.blume@sctax.org

Subject: Update
 
We will have the monthly revenue numbers from the CG Tuesday morning and will have some info out to you 
Tuesday night.  It may be Wednesday afternoon before we get our final analysis to you.
Based on some “preliminary data”, it appears sales tax and withholding was weak; corp income was still strong.  Not 
sure about the individual income components yet.  It appears we did get a large settlement from the Atty’ General 
Office to help.  The Lottery is increasing their estimate a little.
Will have more later,
Frank
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